
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Serowe 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

October 13, 1967 

IN PIMPLY NEM TO: 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 7 	- 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is'in reply to your letter of October 11, 1967 concerning records of the. Warren Commission. 

The Statements mede in our letter of October 9 to you were correct. The original paper's we received from the Secret Service do not in-clude any papers that are not shown in Commission EXhibit 397 
(XVII, Hearings,  pp. 29-48) and CE 387 (XVI,, Hearings, pp. 978-983). They do not include any autopsy- notes not shown in CE 397 nor do they include an authorisation for the autopsy. • 

Copies of these original papers were ftrnished- to you on October 10. The copy of CX 387 which, we furnished to you was .made from the 
original of the typed autopsy report turned over to us by the Secret Service, not from a Xerox copy., You may compare the original papers with the copies furnished to you and with the published exhibits. 
If you will point out any pages which you did not receive, we shall be pleaSed to duplicate them for you. 

*closed it asyopf 'W  s ,044,,..1,00, 	112c mhtfth yvw ,-6,41**004- 

Robert H. Dahmer 
Archivist of the United States 

Enclosure 
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